
 
 
                                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Gift Aid your donation or, arrange your payments by standing order, please contact our 
Gift Aid Officer, Vincent Burke at ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or on 0121 422 1573 
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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

16th Sunday of Ordinary Time, 22nd, 23rd July 2023 
000First  

Saturday 22nd   6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Jim & Bridie Smith RIP 

Sunday 23rd   10:00am Sunday Mass  Kenneth Rose 

Monday 24th     11:30am Funeral Service for Denis Cottle RIP  

Tuesday 25th      9:00am 
End of Year Mass at  

St Hubert’s school, Moat road. 

Wednesday 26th    No Mass Today 

Thursday 27th  No Mass Today 

Friday 28th     
6:00pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00pm Ordinary Time Geraldine McGee RIP 

Saturday 29th      
10:00am Ordinary Time People of the Parish  

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Francis Stark RIP 
 

17th Sunday of Ordinary Time 30th July 2023  
000First  

Sunday 30th  10:00am Sunday Mass Doris Smith RIP 

Offertory Totals for the 25th June, 2023 

Gift  
Aid   

£  

140.30 
Non 
GA  

£  

565.57 
FHC 
Don 

£ 
100.00 

Standing  
Orders 

£ 
235.00 

Totals 
£ 

1040.87 

There are no further second collection now until September 
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Safeguarding: The Parish of St Hubert’s operates in accordance 

with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and 

Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. Our Parish 

Safeguarding Representative is Ann Williams. She can be contacted 

at: sg.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the Diocesan 

Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240 / 

safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

 

Please Pray for… 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Brian Wall, Fr Dominic Innamorati 

SCJ, Fr Edwin Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr John Baggley, Fr Keith 

Enston, Fr Peter Blundell, Fr Sean Turley, Fr Tony Rohan, Mgr 

Graham Wilkinson 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat Walsh, 

Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna Edwards, 

Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, Marion King, 

David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Pat Rowley, Martin 

Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna Cartlidge, Christine 

Connolly, Jawed Akhter; John Southall; Joe O’Grady; Terrance 

McDonagh; Maureen McCamley; Mary McDonagh; Philip Williams; 

Janey Heanue; Pauline Bill 

The recently deceased: Father Anthony Davies; Dennis Cottle 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, including: 

Len Rowbolton; Ernest Sheppherd; Peter James Crabtree; John 

Webb; Julie Redfern; Befhy State; Harry Purdue; Gwendoline 

Smith; Alphonso Smith; Charles Edwards; Dorothy Bannart; Janina 

Janowska; Les Wiley; Jim Smith; Rachel Mordan; Linda Healy; 

Patrick Tully; Shaun Fletcher; Mary and Joseph Lally; Charles Kelly; 

Jimmy Kelly; Winifred Tillison; Joyce Ellen Khan; Aku Diana 

Ahiagbedey-Sowah; Dennis William Smith; Fr Seamus Hetherton; 

Elizabeth Fleming; Deborah Casey 
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Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own 

property (handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church. 

In Case of Emergency: please make sure you are aware of the 

fire escape routes and assembly point. 

Care for the Sick: If you know of anyone who lives in the 

parish who is sick, infirm, or housebound and is unable to get 

to mass and would like regular communion or who might like an 

occasional visit please pass on their details to Fr Roger or 

Deacon David 

Donations required: We would be most grateful for any 

unwanted gifts or items in good condition which you could 

donate to the church in readiness for our 2023 fundraising 

events, for example any: unopened Toiletries / Gifts, 

unopened/in date Chocolates or Sweets, Books, Toys, Bags, 

Jewelry, Glassware or Ornamental Items and Alcoholic 

Beverages. Please bring them along to church, and leave them 

in the porch at the back. Thank you in advance for your 

continued support. 

General appeal for more people to be involved with the life 

of the parish. If you would like to be involved in organising or 

supporting any of our upcoming social and fundraising events 

your contribution would be gratefully received. Ways in which 

you can assist and contribute are outlined in the Fundraising 

Newsletter available at the back of church. 

The Warm Hub is now up and running. Thank you to all our 

volunteers who make this possible – though we could always do 

with a few more! There is now also a food pantry available. For 

a subscription of £5 you can collection some of your essential 

weekly shopping. Please go along to the venue to find out more. 
 


